
City of Shoreacres

Resolution
No. 2010-32

Whereas, Tom Coleman was a long time resident of the City of Shoreacres; and,

Whereas, Mr. Coleman faithfully attended Shoreacres’ City Council meetings and

often represented the City of Shoreacres in participation with community groups; and,

Whereas, Mr. Coleman exemplified citizen involvement in local government; and,

Whereas, Mr. Coleman was named Shoreacres’ 2006 Citizen of the Year in

recognition of his community service and spirit; and,

Whereas, the Shoreacres’ City Hall has recently been reconstructed to create a new

and additional meeting room;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of

Shoreacres, that the community meeting room in City Hall be hereafter known as the

Tom Coleman Meeting Room
in recognition of Tom Coleman and all other citizens that have and will hereafter take an
active interest in the City of Shoreacres, Texas.

Jayo Washington
Mayor, City of Shoreacres


